
Expectations (Homecoming Queen) 
 
Dyersburg State Homecoming Queen is sponsored by the Student 
Government Association (SGA) and is a student leader that represents 
the College as a Student Ambassador.  The following is expected of all 
Student Ambassadors: 
 

1. You are expected to be enrolled full-time (minimum 12 hours per semester) 
during the academic year and maintain satisfactory academic progress.  
Ambassadors placed on probation or suspension may no longer be eligible to 
serve as Ambassadors. 

 
2. You are expected to carry yourself in a professional manner at all times. You 

are always representing Dyersburg State Community College on and off 
campus. 

 
3. You are required to show up for assignments on time and in the proper attire. 

If you are unable to work an assignment, it is your responsibility to provide 
notification in advance. 

 
4. You are required to attend all meetings of the Student Government 

Association at the campus where enrolled, and other meetings as assigned. 
 

5. Some assignments may be more enjoyable than others; however, the 
expectations is that you work all assignments with the same enthusiasm.   

 
6. If a problem arises in your assignment, or you have been placed in an 

uncomfortable situation; you are to report the incident to the Student 
Government Association Advisor as soon as possible. 

 
7. You are expected to promote and participate in student activities, in an effort 

to encourage other DSCC students to participate in the campus community. 
 

8. You will report to the Student Government Association on your respective 
campus and the Student Government Advisor:   

 
Ms. Dorothy Bond, SGA Advisor 
Mr. George White, SGA Advisor 

Department of Student Life 
Dyersburg Campus- Student Activity Building 

Jimmy Nafieh Center- Suite 163-Rm 147 
bond@dscc.edu  901-475-3166 
gwhite@dscc.edu   731-286-3332 
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